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Mass for the Lord's Day   
Saturday Vigil 5:00pm 

Sunday: 7:30, 9:30, 11:00am &  
5:00pm (University Community—during term) 

 

Daily Mass 
Monday - Friday: 8:00am, 12:l0pm  

Saturday - 9:00am 
 

Vespers 
Tuesday and Wednesday - 6:00pm (Chapel) 

Thursday - 5:15pm, Choral Vespers (upper Church)  
 

Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament 
Every Friday after the 8:00am Mass until noon in  

the Church. 

Sacraments 
 Baptism  

Please inquire at the parish office 
 

Penance & Reconciliation 
Thursday  1:30 - 3:30pm  

Saturday  3:00 - 4:30pm ~ Or by appointment 
Upper Church Reconciliation Room  

 

Eucharist  
See Mass and Adoration schedule above 

 

Marriage  
Couples planning to marry in the Church should make an 
appointment to see one of the priests as far in advance as 

possible (at least six months)  
 

Confirmation  
Celebrated annually, contact the parish office for info 

Holy Orders  
If you feel called to consider a vocation to priesthood or 

diaconate, speak to a priest or call the  
Vocations Office at (617)746-5939 

 

Anointing of the Sick 
This Sacrament will take place immediately follow-
ing the 9:00am Mass on the first Saturday of each 

month, or please contact a priest at anytime   
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RITE OF CHRISTIAN INITIATION OF ADULTS  (RCIA) 
The parish is always ready to receive adults into the  proc-
ess of preparation for baptism or reception into Full Com-
munion with the Roman Catholic Church.  Please  call (617) 
491-8400 for information.   

 

PARISH FOOD PANTRY 
Non-perishable food is received before every Mass for the 
pantry, which is open Saturdays from 11:00am to 
11:30am. 
 

CHURCH ACCESS FOR THE DISABLED 
Take elevator from the Parish Center Lobby at 29 Mount 
Auburn Street. Restrooms, handicapped accessible, are 
located on 1st & 2nd floors of the Parish Center. 
 

PARKING FOR MASS ON SATURDAY & SUNDAY 
Free parking at the Cowperthwaite Garage is available by 
permit only for those attending Mass on weekends only. 
Contact the Parish office for an parking application  
 

University Community Mass 
The 5:00 PM University Community Mass will not take 
place during winter break on Sunday, January 8 and 15.  
Mass will resume on Sunday, January 22. 

 

New Parishioners—Welcome to Saint Paul Parish! 
To register, please fill out a registration card  
available in the church vestibule, the pews or at the  
parish office. 

LITURGICAL CALENDAR 
 

Sunday, January 29,  2017:   
Fourth Sunday in Ordinary Time  
7:30am  The People of the Parish 
9:30am Memorial:  Lech Mac  
11:00am First Anniversary Mass for Sharon Gallagher 
5:00pm  Memorial: John F. Souza, Sr.  
 

Tuesday, 31:  Saint John Bosco  
12:10pm Memorial: Clori Mortola Bay  
 
Thursday, 2:  The Presentation of the Lord   
12:10pm  Choir School Fund Intention 
 
Friday, 3: Saint Blaise and Saint Ansgar  
12:10pm Memorial: Norma Henry Munn 
 
Sunday, February 5,  2017:   
Fifth Sunday in Ordinary Time  
 
 

Blessed the poor in spirit; the kingdom  

of heaven is theirs!   Psalm 146 

 
 
 
 

Pope Francis’  

Prayer Intentions for January  
 
 
 

 

 

 
 

 

That all Christians may be faithful to the 
Lord’s teaching by striving with prayer and 
fraternal charity to restore ecclesial com-
munion and by collaborating to meet the 

challenges facing humanity. 
 
 



 THE FOURTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME  
Dear Friends, 
 

Many thanks to those who were able to attend last 
ǿŜŜƪΩǎ tŀǊƛǎƘ ¢ƻǿƴ aŜŜǘƛƴƎΦ  LǘΩǎ ŀƭǿŀȅǎ ƎƻƻŘ ŦƻǊ ǳǎ ǘƻ 
have a time to catch up and for us to share our insights 
ŀōƻǳǘ ƻǳǊ ƭƛŦŜ ƘŜǊŜ ŀǘ {ǘΦ tŀǳƭΩǎΦ ¢ƘŜ ǿŜŜƪ ŀƭǎƻ ƛƴǾƻƭǾŜŘ ŀ 
Finance Committee meeting, and those helping me to 
constitute a Liturgy Committee will be meeting this week-
end.  The Finance Committee is in the final stages of 
ǿǊŀǇǇƛƴƎ ǳǇ ƭŀǎǘ ȅŜŀǊΩǎ !ƴƴǳŀƭ wŜǇƻǊǘ ŀƴŘ ǿƛƭƭ ōŜ ƳŀŘŜ 
available shortly when it is completed.  Also, you will see a 
ƴƻǘŜ ƛƴ ǘƘƛǎ ǿŜŜƪΩǎ ōǳƭƭŜǘƛƴ ŀōƻǳǘ Ƙƻǿ ǘƻ ǊŜŎŜƛǾŜ ǘƘŜ ǊŜπ
cord of your contributions to the parish for your tax 
preparations.  (To save money, we will not be doing a par-
ish wide mailing but will gladly send them to those who 
make the request). 
 

As we continue to expand our outreach to parishioners 
who would like to receive Holy Communion at home or in 
the hospital, we are in need of a number of new pyxes 
(the small vessel used to carry the Eucharist).  Experience 
tells me that folks may have a pyx at home that might 
once have belonged to a loved one.  If you might have a 
pyx that you would like to donate for this ministry, or if 
you would like to make a monetary donation for purchase 
of these items, we would be very grateful.  You could 
speak with any of the priests or with Nancy in the office. 
 

I want to thank and welcome home the many students 
and parishioners who attended the March for Life in 
Washington this past week. Thank you!  Keeping this vital 
issue in front of the eyes and minds of the nation and 
world is indeed an important part of our witness to Christ. 
 

This week is designated as Catholic Schools Week.  Catho-
ƭƛŎ ǎŎƘƻƻƭǎ ƘŀǾŜ ǇƭŀȅŜŘ ŀƴ ŜƴƻǊƳƻǳǎ ǊƻƭŜ ƛƴ ƻǳǊ ŎƻǳƴǘǊȅΩǎ 
ƘƛǎǘƻǊȅ ŦƻǊ ƘǳƴŘǊŜŘǎ ƻŦ ȅŜŀǊǎΦ  /ƭƻǎŜǊ ǘƻ ƘƻƳŜΣ {ǘΦ tŀǳƭΩǎ 
School has been a presence in Harvard Square for well 
ƻǾŜǊ ŀ ŎŜƴǘǳǊȅΦ  Lǘǎ ǇǊŜǎŜƴǘ ƭƛŦŜ ŀǎ ǘƘŜ {ǘΦ tŀǳƭΩǎ /ƘƻƛǊ 
School cannot be overestimated for its value.  As the only 
Catholic boys choir school in the United States, it is a 
source of pride for what it offers the boys, the wider 
school community, and certainly the parish and beyond.  
My thanks to Dr. Lescault, Headmaster, and to John Rob-
inson, Music Director for their leadership. Please support 
the school  with your prayers and other means, and 
watch the daily Mass this Monday at 9:30am on CTV, 
where many of our students will be in attendance with 
Fr. Mark and me. 
 

As always, see the bulletin for further information, includ-
ing the Disciples in Mission workshops, the Disciple Maker 
Parish Index Survey, Harvard Catholic Center events, par-
ish happenings, and the like. 
 

God bless!  Fr. Kelly 

 

ST. PAUL’S CHOIR SCHOOL—OPEN HOUSE 
Prospective families and students are invited to the Choir 
{ŎƘƻƻƭΩǎ hǇŜƴ IƻǳǎŜ ǘƘƛǎ {ǳƴŘŀȅΣ WŀƴǳŀǊȅ нфΣ нлмт ŀǘ 
12:30pm. Come see the boys in action at the 11:00am 
Mass and then see the School firsthand and meet our fac-
ulty and administration. Boys typically enter the Choir 
School in the 4th grade, but we have a select number 
space for incoming 5th graders. For info  contact John Rob-
inson, Director of Music, at jrobinson@choirschool.net or 
(617) 868-8658 x319. 

 

2016 TAX OFFERTERY REPORTS 
2016 Tax Offertory Reports will be available starting Febru-
ary 1.  If you would like a copy of your last year giving's, 
please contact Nancy in the parish office, (617) 491-8400 
ext. 303.  A copy will be mailed to you.   
  

MARRIAGE PREPARATION: “PRE CANA”  

ENGAGED COUPLES! March 25 & 26, 2017 
The next Pre Cana class is on Saturday, March 25 and Sun-
day, March 26, 2017.   To register, e-mail Nancy Nicolaou 
at nnicol@stpaulparish.org. For marriage paperwork, con-
tact Fr. George Salzmann at gsalzmann@gmail.com or 
(617) 491-8400 ext. 326. 
 

PASTORAL CARE  
St. Paul Parish is expanding its ministry to those who are 
sick and homebound. There are three ways your help is 
needed. First, please consider volunteering to visit those 
who are sick and homebound. Second, if you, or anyone 
you know, is in need of a visit, please contact us. Third, 
please include this important ministry in your prayers, as 
well as our friends who are sick and homebound. For fur-
ǘƘŜǊ ƛƴŦƻǊƳŀǘƛƻƴΣ ǇƭŜŀǎŜ ŎƻƴǘŀŎǘ /ŀǊƻƭȅƴ hΩIŀǊŀ ŀǘΥ 
StPaulsCaring@gmail.com or (617) 491-8400, ext. 342.  
 
 

 

FORMING DISCIPLES IN MISSION  

WORKSHOP 
 

!ƭƭ ǇŀǊƛǎƘƛƻƴŜǊǎ ƛƴǘŜǊŜǎǘŜŘ ƛƴ ƻǳǊ ǇŀǊƛǎƘŜǎΩ ƛƴǾƻƭǾŜƳŜƴǘ ƛƴ 

The Disciples in Mission process are invited to attend a 

workshop on Saturday, February 25.  It will take place at 

St. Patrick Parish in Watertown, 8:30am to 3:30pm. With 

questions regarding registration, please contact Nancy in 

the Parish Office by Wednesday, February 1 or register 

directly  at  http://disciplesinmission.com/

formingdisciples  

mailto:jrobinson@choirschool.net
mailto:nnicol@stpaulparish.org
mailto:gsalzmann@gmail.com
mailto:StPaulsCaring@gmail.com
tel:617-492-8400%2C%20X342
http://disciplesinmission.com/formingdisciples
http://disciplesinmission.com/formingdisciples
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CALLING ALL PHOTOGRAPHERS 
If you have pictures from parish events, meetings, coffee 
hours or just sitting with fellow parishioners, send them 
our way!  The plan is to start including photos in the bulle-
tin as to showcase what a great parish community we 
have!  Photos may be sent to Nancy in the parish office at 
nnicol@stpaulparish.org  
  

MONDAY PRAYER GROUP 
Join fellow parishioners for scripture study and prayer, 
ŦƻƭƭƻǿƛƴƎ ǘƘŜ мнΥмлǇƳ aŀǎǎΣ ƻƴ aƻƴŘŀȅΩǎ ƛƴ wƻƻƳ нлнΦ   
 

FOOD PANTRY  
Thank you to all who contribute to the food pantry week 
after week!  We still need your help with items.  Thank 
you for your continued generosity! 

 

ST. PAUL’S GIVING KIOSK 
5ƻƴΩǘ ŦƻǊƎŜǘ ŀōƻǳǘ ǘƘŜ St. Paul Giving Kiosk - located in 
the vestibule! The device offers parishioners, and visitors, 
a means by which to make offertory donations via credit 
card.  All donations made through the kiosk are credited 
to parishioner accounts.  Check it out today! 
 

SANCTUARY LAMP 
The Sanctuary Lamp, which burns for eight days and 
nights at the tabernacle, symbolizes the presence of 
Christ and marks the boundaries of holy space in the 
Church.  If you are interested in learning how to donate a 
Sanctuary Lamp please contact Nancy Nicolaou at  (617) 
491-8400 ext. 303. 
 

MASS INTENTIONS AT ST. PAUL’S 
You are reminded that Intentions for daily and weekend 
Masses are being accepted.  Masses may be offered to 
remember those who have died, for those who are ill, as 
well as in thanksgiving for a birthday, anniversary or for a 
special intention.  Please contact the Parish Office during 
the week for details and to reserve a particular Mass. 
 

CARING FOR THE SOUL 
Caring for the Soul meets on the first Monday of the 
month at 5:30pm in Room 202. Caring for the Soul sup-
ports those whose lives have been affected by mental 
illness, and is working to make our religious communities 
places of compassion, healing and acceptance.  All are 
welcome.  Group leader is Dr. Nancy Kehoe, RSCI. 

 

WHAT’S NEW & TRENDING AT  

ST. PAUL’S 

PARISH SUPPORT AND FINANCES 
 

 

Our offertory this weekend, January 28/29 has two collec-
tion, our regular Parish Support and the Church in Latin 
!ƳŜǊƛŎŀΦ  ¢ƘŜǊŜ ǿƛƭƭ ōŜ ŀ ǎŜŎƻƴŘ ŎƻƭƭŜŎǘƛƻƴ ŦƻǊ {ǘΦ tŀǳƭΩǎ 
Choir School, February 4/5.  Thank you for your generos-
ity.   

 
 

 
As always, thank you to past and present benefactors. 

Prior Offertory:  Jan. 21/22 $5,061.00   

FYTD Total: $208,369.00   

IT IS CORI RENEWAL TIME...  
 

Per the Archdiocese of Boston, as part of serving in ANY 
ƳƛƴƛǎǘǊȅ ŀǘ {ǘΦ tŀǳƭΩǎΣ ƻǊ ŀƴȅ ǇŀǊƛǎƘ ƛƴ ǘƘŜ !ǊŎƘŘƛƻŎŜǎŜΣ 
Criminal Offender Record Information (CORI) checks are 
obtained for all volunteers who minister to or have the 
potential for unmonitored access to children, youth, eld-
erly or the disabled.  CORI checks with a valid ID will take 
place before you start practicing your ministry.  Nancy  
will be available in the Parish Office from 8:30am  to 
1:00pm on Sunday, February 5 so you can fill out your 
CORI form.  You may also fill out your form at the Parish 
Office.  Just give a call, (617) 491-8400, to find out avail-
able times.     
 

Thank You For Your Continued Support On This  
Very Important Matter! 

CREATIVE WRITING PROSE POSE GROUP 
Rose Moss invites people interested in creative writing to 
join the Prose Pose writing group.  We will meet weekly in 
Room 203, Mondays, 6:30pm-8:00pm.  Rose Moss, a 
writer and teacher of creative writing, will facilitate.  All 
are welcome.  Fluent English not required.  For more infor-
mation, please contact rosermoss@gmail.com 

 

Join us this Thursday, February 2  

Feast of the Presentation/Candlemas 

Simeon, Anna, & the Spirituality of Aging 
Our own Dr. Robert L. Weber, Ph.D. 

DiGiovanni Hall, Prompt 7:15pm Start 
Followed by Q&A and Reception 

Sponsored by our CSPC Committee 
Questions? Contact Jerome at  

ForumAttingere@aol.com 

mailto:rosermoss@gmail.com
mailto:ForumAttingere@aol.com


HARVARD CATHOLIC CENTER—STUDENT NEWS 

GRAD STUDENTS, POST DOCS & 

YOUNG PROFESSIONALS 

UNDERGRADUATE  

LUMEN VERITATIS:  

THEOLOGY DISCUSSION GROUP 
Wednesday, February 1  at 7:00pm 
Multimedia Roomτ29 Mt. Auburn Street 
jason.c.lalonde@gmail.com 
Future dates: February 22, March 15, April 5, 26, May 17 
 

EX LIBRIS: BOOK GROUP  

The Lives and Writings of the Saints  
Wednesday, February 8 at 7:00pm 
Student Lounge -  29 Mt. Auburn Street 
elizabeth.y.choe@gmail.com   
Future dates: March 8, April 12, May 10 
 

DAYS AWAY!   
Saturday, February 10 
alex.angstrom@gmail.com 
Future Dates:  March 25, April 22, May 20 
 

YOUNG COUPLES & NEW FAMILIES 
Sunday, February 12 at 10:30am Room 101 
29 Mount Auburn Street 29 Mount Auburn Street 
Engaged? Married? New Family? Come join us for a pot-
luck brunch the second Sunday of each month following 
the 9:30am Mass. HarvardCatholicYCNF@gmail.com 
Future dates:  March 12, April 2, May 14, June 11 
 

COR AD COR LOQUITUR:  

THE IMPACT OF FAITH IN LIFE AND WORK 
Thursday, February 16, at 7:00pm  
Student Lounge -  29 Mt. Auburn Street 
mariadevlin@fas.harvard.edu   
Future date: April 6 
 

GRAD STUDENTS, POST DOCS & YOUNG  

PROFESSIONALS DINNER 
Thursday, February 23  
7:00 PM GATHER; 7:30pm DINE  
Student Lounge -  29 Mt. Auburn Street 
No need to RSVP τ just bring $5.  
Future dates: March, 23, April 20, May 18 
 

GRADUATE STUDENTS FILM NIGHT 
Friday, February 24 at 7:00pm 
The Intouchables (2011, France) 
Student Lounge -  29 Mount Auburn Street 
Join fellow graduate students and young professionals in 
the student lounge to watch films both new and classic on 
the last Friday of each month! Refreshments (including 
popcorn) served!   
aaronmichaelcaballero@gmail.com 
Future dates: March 31, April 28, May 26 
 

GRAD PRAYER AND SCRIPTURE GROUP:  

VERBUM DEI   
Every Sunday, 12:30pm (after 11:00am Mass) 
Student Loungeτ29 Mt. Auburn Street 
Grad students and young professionals gather 
each Sunday to read and reflect on the Sunday readings 
and to share and pray about finding God in everyday life. 
alex.angstrom@gmail.com 
 

THE ROSARY PRAYER GROUP 
THURSDAYS (Following the 12:10pm Mass) 
{ǘΦ tŀǳƭΩǎ /ƘǳǊŎƘ 
The Rosary Prayer Group will resume after winter break. 
Details to follow.    
mgrimon@g.harvard.edu 
 
 
 
 

TOTUS TUESDAY AND SUPER TUESDAY 
{ǘΦ tŀǳƭΩǎ /ƘǳǊŎƘ ŀǘ уΥллǇƳ 
Join us on Tuesdays during the academic year from 8:00 
pm to 9:00pm for  Totus Tuesday in St. Paul's Church. Dur-
ing holy hour there is Eucharistic Adoration, Benediction, 
Confession, meditation and music. Following the holy hour 
is Super Tuesday at 9:00pm. Join us at the Catholic Center 
for snacks and conversation. 
 

BLESSING OF DORM ROOMS  
ά[ƻǊŘΣ ōŜ ŎƭƻǎŜ ǘƻ ȅƻǳǊ ǎŜǊǾŀƴǘΣ ǿƘƻ ƭƛǾŜǎ ƛƴ ǘƘƛǎ ǊƻƻƳ 
ŀƴŘ ŀǎƪǎ ŦƻǊ ȅƻǳǊ ōƭŜǎǎƛƴƎΦέ όCǊƻƳ ǘƘŜ Book of Blessings) 
Would you like to have your dorm room blessed by one of 
the priest chaplains?   If so, contact Fr. Mark Murphy, at  
harvardpriest@gmail.com or at (617) 491-8400, ext. 341. 

5:00 PM University Community Mass 

St. Paul’s Church 
 

HARVARD BUSINESS SCHOOL MASS 

Resumes: January 29, 2017 
Every Sunday at 8:00pm, HBS Chapel 
 

HARVARD LAW SCHOOL MASS 
February 5 6:30pm, WCC 1010 
Feb 19, Mar 5 & 19, Apr 2, 9, & 30  
 

HARVARD MEDICAL SCHOOL 

(HMS, HSDM, HSPH, Hospital Residents) 
Wednesdays, 8:30pm, JBM Lounge Vanderbilt Hall, Avenue 
Louis Pasteur, Boston, MA 
Feb 8 & 22, Mar 8 & 22, Apr 19, May 3 & 17 

mailto:jason.c.lalonde@gmail.com
mailto:elizabeth.y.choe@gmail.com
mailto:alex.angstrom@gmail.com?subject=Scripture%20%26%20Prayer%20Group%20Inquiry
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mailto:mariadevlin@fas.harvard.edu
http://www.imdb.com/title/tt1675434/?ref_=fn_al_tt_1
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mailto:alex.angstrom@gmail.com?subject=Scripture%20%26%20Prayer%20Group%20Inquiry

